
1 
 

      

Strategic Policing and Crime Board 

17 December 2019 

 

 

Questions from the Board on matters not on the agenda  

 

1. Could the Chief Constable please update the board on the arrangements for the 
management of terrorists released on licence, undertaken by the West Midlands 
Counter Terrorism Unit? 

 
(To be asked by David Jamieson) 

 
2. Can the Chief Constable set out the initiatives to support BME officers in the 

promotion process to support the Commissioner’s objectives to ensure the workforce 
reflects the people it serves? 

 
(To be asked by Waheed Saleem)  

3. Can the Chief Constable comment on the disorder at the VUE cinema, Star City, on 
the 23rd of November, giving consideration to: 

- The age of the young people involved 
- The use of force used by West Midlands Police 
- The reason as to why the disorder occurred 
- Any measures put in place as a result of the incident, and 
- The officers that were hurt and their on-going recovery? 

 
(To be asked by Ernie Hendricks) 

 
4. Given the success of the WMP Nissan Leaf electric vehicle programme over the last 

5 years, and the recent availability of Light Commercial EVs from mainstream 
suppliers, what plans do the Force have to introduce Electric vans?  
How does the Force intend to comply with the proposed Birmingham Ultra Low 
Emission Zone requirements? 

        
(To be asked by Brendan Connor) 
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